From: Hurdelbrink, Douglas 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 3:20 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Coleman, Oona
Subject: City Travel Information

Steve,

I have returned from the Geospatial World Forum 2014 conference in Geneva, and am confirming that I received no gifts of any kind for speaking at this conference. My travel, hotel and conference expenses were provided by Geospatial Media+Communications, the organizer of the conference. Information about this organization can be found here: http://www.geospatialmedia.net/. 

Please let me know if you need any other information about this trip. Thanks.

Doug Hurdelbrink
IT Director

Dept of Innovation and Technology

